Seventh Annual 
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Northwestern Conference
«Addr»
Dear «Name»:

The Program Committee of the Consortium for Computing Sciences in Colleges Northwestern Conference regrets to inform you that your paper, «Title», was not accepted for this conference.  Printouts of the referee comments will be sent to the lead author.

We thank you for your submission.  Paper acceptance at this conference is based on how many conference sessions are available, the need to create a coherent program, and the quality of the paper; unfortunately, this year we were able to accept only about 45% of the papers submitted. We strongly encourage you to read the reviewers' comments, revise your paper, and resubmit for the 2006 conference.

We are excited about the upcoming conference and hope you will be able to attend; please see the conference web-site at 

http://www.ccsc.org/northwest/2005/
Sincerely,

Sharon M. Tuttle, CCSC-NW 2005 Papers Chair

Department of Computing Science

Humboldt State University

1 Harpst Street

Arcata, CA  95521-8299

e-mail:

sharon.tuttle@humboldt.edu

